
                      

 

   

   

17
th

 – 18
th

 January 2019, Warsaw 

 

On behalf of the Department for Underwater 

Archaeology, Institute of Archaeology, University 

of Warsaw, we are pleased to invite you to the 

3
rd

 Warsaw Seminar on Underwater Archaeology. 

The conference will take place on 17
th

 – 18
th

 January 

2019 in Warsaw (Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28). 

 

The speakers are welcome to present the latest 

information from fieldwork, archive studies, as well 

as the ones concerning newest technologies, their 

influence on underwater archaeology methods and, 

above all, the activities of certain museums and 

universities in the field of protection of underwater 

cultural heritage. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The official language of the conference is English. 

The maximum length of presentation is 20 minutes. 

Proposals for posters are also welcome. 

Feedback with further data will be sent after receiving the application. 

 

Please send Your application to: underwaterexpedition@uw.edu.pl 

until 4
th

 November 2018. 

The registration for the listeners (also via application form) is 

available until 30
th

 November 2018. 

 

The conference fee is 30 Euro. 

The reduced conference fee for students is 20 Euro. 

 

You will be asked via e-mail to pay the fee until the 15
th

 November 

2018, after the application is accepted. 

 
Further information concerning the 3nd Seminar will be available at:  

http://underwaterexpedition.uw.edu.pl 

 
Please note, that we provide the possibility to publish the conference paper in 

“Światowit” Suppl. Series “U”, vol. 2. The deadline for submitting the papers is 30
th

 

December 2018. The instructions for the authors will follow shortly. 

 
The conference is possible due to the funding from the Polish Ministry of Science 

and Higher Education (959/P-DUN/2018) 


